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July 15, 2025                                                                                                               MJ Project No. 19133.OE 
 
Attn: Matt Grow 
Ocala International Airport 
1770 SW 60th Avenue, Suite 600 
Ocala, Florida 34474 
 
RE:                      Contract Extension Request to Contract Number AIR/220118 
                             Continuing General Aviation Engineering Services  
 
Dear Mr. Grow: 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request a one (1) year contract 
extension of our current contract with Ocala International Airport Contract Number 
AIR/220118 entered on February 17, 2022, and expected to expire/terminate on July 19, 
2025, to provide General Aviation Engineering Services.  
 
McFarland-Johnson, Inc. acknowledge that the terms and conditions of the original 
Agreement will remain in effect. We are committed to servicing you with our exemplary 
services.  
 
If you need any additional information, please contact Robert Overby at 
roverby@mjinc.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Robert B. Overby, P.E. 
Airfield Design Manager 
 
 


